Cramlington Town Football Club (the Race HQs for the National 50 Mile Time Trial) have offered up to 10 socially distanced spaces within their Club grounds for campervans/motorhomes wanting to stay overnight, the evening before the event.  
There will be no electric hook-up, however, access to the toilets will be available on a one in/one out basis to comply with their social distancing regulations.  No showers available – sorry!
Spaces will be allocated on a first come, first served basis, at a cost of £20.00 per unit which will be put into their Youth Coaching funds.
The Club grounds are on the edge of a residential area, so no noise from 10pm.  This is a new facility which the North East District have only started to use this year, and we want to be able to use it again in the future.
Access to the grounds will be made available from 3pm on Saturday 3rd October, 2020.  The main gates will be locked from 11pm on the Saturday evening and reopened again at around 6am the following morning.
Should you wish to book a space, payment will be required via paypal or bank transfer in advance to secure your spot.
Please contact Sharon Dyson (sharonmdyson@gmail.com or 07837 607219) if you want to book or have any questions.
